
Information in Emergencies 

We make every effort to maintain a full educational service, but 
on some occasions, circumstances arise which lead to 
disruption. Schools may be affected by severe weather, traffic 
and transport disruption, power failures or fuel shortages. In 
such cases, we will do all we can to let you know when we are 
closing and reopening the school or nursery.  

We use a variety of methods to keep you updated in 
emergency situations including: e-mails, our schools digital 
newsletter, text messages, the school and council websites and 
Renfrewshire Council's social media channels (Facebook - 
renfrewshirecouncil and Twitter -  @RenCouncilNews). The 
school also have a school app, where we will share updates a 
school twitter account. 

Further information may also be provided through letters, 
announcements in the local press, local radio, or notices in 
local shops, churches and community centres. 

Please ensure we have the most up-to-date emergency contact 
information for your family and you are following the council's 
social media channels. You can sign up for the school’s digital 
newsletter via www.renfrewshire.gov.uk/e-alerts. 

 

http://www.renfrewshire.gov.uk/e-alerts

